
Branxton Golf Club 
Saturday, 9 November 2024 

Stableford 

Field: 52 
 
A Grade Winner: Steve Ross 38 pts 2nd: David Kinch 37 pts (c/b) 3rd: Peter Conroy 37 pts   
B Grade    Winner: Mick Martin 40 pts 2nd: Reece Caldwell 38 pts  3rd: Ben George 37 pts  
C Grade    Winner: Matthew Schnell 45 pts 2nd: Andrew Keogh 36 pts  3rd: Gary Walsh 34 pts  
 
Nearest the Pins 
2nd/11th: Mick Barrett 146cm 4th: Robert Hale HOLE IN ONE! 
9th/18th: Steven Primmer 334cm 13th: Peter Conroy 267cm           
  
Balls: Daniel Hutley, David Hodges, Robert Hale, William Davies, Chris Zawirski, Brett Hutley,            

Murray Kingston, Tim Whitney, Kel Mather, Geoff Jones, Norman Pringle, Scott Duncan,              
Mick Barrett, Greg Tearle, Nick Wheeler 

                 
Pro’s NTP – Steven Primmer 437cm = $78 Pro shop Voucher        
 

Robert “Bobby” Hale had a day to remember as he shot his first ever hole in one on the 4th hole. A 
perfectly hit gap wedge to the temporary green looked on target from off the tee, landing on the front edge 
and rolled into the cup. Needless to say, Bobby was very excited and congratulaƟons on Ɵcking one more 
thing off the bucket list. He managed to keep his round going to post a solid 36 points. In A grade Steve 
Ross’ return to form conƟnued with a well made 38 points to take the win. David Kinch took second with 37 
points that included two “wipes” that without having would have given him the win, but as he said, “That’s 
golf.” Peter Conroy also had 37 points but had to seƩle for third aŌer a countback. Mick MarƟn had a very 
good day and shot 40 points to win B grade from Reece Caldwell on 38 points. Ben George shows no sign of 
leƫng up the good form now he is in B grade, taking third posiƟon with 37 points. In C grade MaƩhew 
Schnell blew the field away with an incredible 45 points and one of his best rounds ever. He was 9 points 
clear of 2024 C grade champion Andrew Keogh whose 36 points was a strong score. Gary Walsh took third 
on 34 points on a day where some of the other C grade players struggled to trouble the scorers. AŌer 
Bobby’s hole in one the other NTP’s seem to be a mile away from the pin, with Mick BarreƩ taking the 2nd 
hole and Peter Conroy the 13th. Steven Primmer had the rare event of taking the NTP on the 9th and then 
also taking the Pro NTP on the 18th hole. His irons were certainly on song on that hole today.  

The 2024 Club PresentaƟon Night was held on 9/11/24. The night was a chance to celebrate the 
achievements of our golfers throughout the year. The night was well supported and thanks to all members 
and their families for aƩending. A great night was had by all and congratulaƟons to all prize winners and 
thanks to the golf operaƟons commiƩee for a well organised event.  

The mixed pennants compeƟƟon finishes this Tuesday. NominaƟons for the 2025 men’s pennant teams 
remain open unƟl 23/11/24. 

 
Upcoming Events 
November 16 is the final red tee event for the year and will be a stableford event. The Captain v President 
Day on 23/11/24 has been postponed and now be a Par event. 

  


